Dear [Independence Market Worker's Name]:

I am sure that you know that being able to shop at the Independence Market is one of the highpoints of the convention for many attendees—especially for the hundreds of members who never have the opportunity to come to the Market in Baltimore and browse through the many items we carry.  The task of recreating the Market for a few days each year at the convention is a huge one, and it takes many generous Federationists to perform this service for their fellow members.  I count on you as one of them.

Each year Patricia Maurer works hard to find workers and plan schedules that make this wonderful service possible, and each year we setup and operate the convention Market to the great joy of so many. 

I am asking you to review your personal work schedule that appears at the end of this letter and also to contact Patricia Maurer or Monica Blount by phone (410-659-9314, extension 2272 or 2236) or e-mail (communityrelations@nfb.org) either to confirm that you will be able to work each of the assigned shifts or to discuss any changes that might be needed.  I am asking you to do this because despite all of the advance planning that takes place each year, we still have more “no shows” for shifts when we actually get to convention than is desirable for creating the best possible Market experience for our colleagues.  This is why I am asking each of you to make an affirmative response that you have reviewed your schedule and can confirm that you will be there as assigned to serve at the Market.  Ann-Marie Laney will be in charge of the Market this year, and once we are at convention, you should coordinate matters with her.

The Independence Market will be located in the Sebastian Ballroom L, Level 1. 
The banquet workers meeting will be at 8:00 a.m. on Friday, July 8, in the Panzacola F-2 Room, Level 1.  I invite any of you who wish to help with banquet logistics to attend.  

The traditional kickoff meeting for all workers will take place at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, July 4, in the Sebastian Ballroom K, Level 1.  You should plan to be there even if you don’t have a shift that morning, because it’s a time for us to deal with general organizing details.  Besides this, the kickoff meeting is just plain fun and a time for us to take a moment to celebrate together the beginning of all that we are going to do during the week to make the convention the life-changing experience and time of renewal that it always is for all of us.

I look forward to seeing all of you in Orlando.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Mary Ellen Jernigan

Chairwoman, Convention Organization and Activities

